
SALMON SAMPLING
Gibraltar Mine is hosting a Salmon Sampling event at the 
Xatśūll Heritage Village on:
  AUGUST 30 FROM 5 TO 7 P.M. 
During the sampling, a few salmon will be caught and 
tested.

Dinner will be provided and include salmon and burgers. 
The event will also include youth activities and draw prizes.

Any Elders in need of a ride can call Jessie at 250-989-
2323 ext. 120. If you have a net and would be willing to 
do some of the fishing, please call Jennifer at 250-989-
2323 ext. 100. 

This event is put on by Gibraltar Mine with the support of:

Northern Shuswap 
Tribal Council


